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Wednesday 11th November 2015  

Dear Parents,
INSET Day
Can I remind parents that there is no school this Friday due to staff INSET training. The next INSET day will be 18th March 2016.

Children In Need
 As there is no school on Friday for pupils our school council has requested that all pupils donate £1.00 and come to school in their pyjamas on Monday 16th November in order to support and celebrate this annual event.
Water Bottles

Many children are still not bringing in a water bottle with their name clearly labelled on it. For reasons of health and safety could you please ensure that they have a bottle with their name on it. Could I also remind parents to give their child water not juice.

[image: image7.jpg]35dlién
Tach

Ceredigon




The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal  2015
The school held 2 minutes silence at 11.00 o’clock this morning  in order to support and remember those who lost their lives or were injured in past conflicts. 
Yours sincerely,

Mr. H. Raw Rees
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